



Hi girls! Let's put everything we learned into practice!

GEORGINA IS A TEENAGER FROM USA. JOIN HER TO DO THE FOLLOWING ACTIVITIES. LET'S GO!

1. READING

Georgina and her friends are talking about their plans for the future.



What are we going to do after school?

✓ That's a serious matter



Hi! I'm Thomas. This year is my last year at school. I really want to go to University, but in order to do that I need to get a job. I'm thinking about taking a part-time job as a sales rep at the local mall. Maybe, if I do that, I will save enough money to go to University next year. I'm going to study Law. I'd love to be a prestigious lawyer.

I'm Anna. I don't know what I am going to be. It's a hard decision for me. I love music; but I'm not a good singer. I also like painting; and I'm very good at it. Still, it's hard to decide. My mom thinks I will be an accountant like my older sister. That's not a possibility at all. I hate Math! I believe I will be an artist...



My name is John. Last month I visited my brother at Yale University. He wants to be a professional basketball player, and he has a sport scholarship. So, he has to study and train every day. That's what I want to do. I'm going to be a professional basketball player, too. We love this sport. It has always been our dream. I'll continue training and studying hard.

I'm Georgina. I have always wanted to be a teacher. When I was a child, I used to play to be a primary school teacher with my cousins. I love teaching and helping others to learn, particularly, children. I still have two more years to decide; but, I really want to be a teacher. There isn't any teacher in my family, I would be the first one. I can't wait for my first day at work!



1.b Reading Comprehension – Answer about the text:

What does John want to be in the future? Why?

What did Georgina used to do as a child?

What are Anna's options for the future?

Why does Thomas have to take a job?

Reading
Comprehension





1.c Choose **True or False**

- | | | |
|---|------|-------|
| ✓ Anna wants to study to be an accountant. | TRUE | FALSE |
| ✓ Thomas doesn't want to go to university. | TRUE | FALSE |
| ✓ John and his brother have the same dream. | TRUE | FALSE |
| ✓ Georgina will be the first teacher in her family. | TRUE | FALSE |

2. Vocabulary.

Georgina is at school. Today is "JOB OPPORTUNITIES" day. Look at the pictures and **write the name** of each profession:



3. Now, read the description of the following jobs and **complete with a job from exercise 2 and add an adjective to describe it:**

- I am a/an _____. I design and build every day. I have to learn new things every day. My job is very _____.
- I am a /an _____. I present the news daily. Sometimes, I get tired of my routine. My job can be very _____.
- My sister is a _____. She has a beauty salon. Her job is never boring, it's the opposite. It's the most _____ job.
- I am a/an _____. We work in a lab and try to discover new kinds of medicine to help people. We don't earn a lot of money, our job is _____.

4. Let's compare. Choose **six jobs** from exercise 2 and **compare them. Make 6 comparative or superlative sentences:**

For example: Being a singer is more exciting than being a teacher.

a. _____

b. _____



5. Vocabulary – Georgina is describing her friends. Read the descriptions and **choose the correct option**:



✓ John never cares about people's opinion. He's a very THIN-SKINNED / ABSENT-MINDED / THICK- SKINNED boy. I like his personality.

✓ Anna gets distracted very easily. She forgets important things all the time. She's BIG-HEADED / ABSENT-MINDED / THICK-SKINNED.

✓ Thomas is always relaxed. He's very **BIG – HEADED** / **COOL – HEADED** / **BAD-MANNERED**.
He's also very **QUICK-WITTED** / **HARD-WORKING** / **BIG – HEADED**; he studies hard every
work and he works a lot during summer.

✓ I love my friends! They're the best. They help me when I feel a bit insecure. I can be a bit THICK-SKINNED / BIG-HEADED / THIN-SKINNED sometimes.

GRAMMAR

6. Read Georgina's posts on Instagram. Choose the correct option between PAST SIMPLE or PRESENT PERFECT:



I _____ (go) to Italy with my family six months ago. I _____ (never – be) in Italy before, so I was really excited.

Last December, we _____ (take) a flight from our country to Spain first, and then _____ (travel) by bus to Italy.

Our first night in Italy, we _____ (eat) pasta in a traditional restaurant. We also _____
(buy) souvenirs for our friends.

I _____ (not visit) Portugal yet. I hope we can travel again soon.

What about you? _____ (you – ever – travel) abroad?



7. Now Georgina's brothers are talking about their **future plans**. Read and **choose the correct option**:



Andy: I love travelling. I have some extra money and I really want to visit Europe. I believe, I **will travel / am going to travel** all over the world someday!

Luke: I bought a ticket last week. I **will visit / am going to visit** Germany next summer. My brother lives there; he's a lawyer. I think I **will study / am going to study** to be a lawyer, too but I'm not sure about that.

Andy: I'm completely sure about my plans. I **will be / am going to be** a doctor. Tomorrow at 10, I **will send / am sending** my application letter for Harvard University.

WRITING

7. Tell about yourself:

Paragraph 1: Personal information. Name. Age. Nationality. Preferences

Paragraph 2: Plans for the future.

Paragraph 3: Describe your best friend.


